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Message from the Headmistress  

Mars !!! 51 attempts worldwide, 21 successes. Only 3 reached to 

Mars.  India, first country to reach MARS in her maiden venture. 

 

 

 

Let The Joy Of Festivity Embrace You & Your Loved Ones On The 
Occasion Of Dussehra This Year! Very Very Happy Dussehra To You & 
Your Family !  

 At home, it is  import ant to provide routines.   Families should build a 
daily òquiet timeó when the television is turned off.  This quiet time 
provides students the opportunity for completing schoolwork or for 
recreational reading if there is no homework.   During this quiet time a 
suitable place, somewhat free of other  distractions, should be 
available.  The routine of a daily quiet time provides an opportunity to 
develop self -discipline, stimulate imagination, and enhance reading 
skills.    

The children of SOI will be donating relief to the brothers and 
sisters at Jammu  and Kashmir who have been affected by the floods.  

Kindly visit the SCHOOL OF INDIA  page on FACEBOOK.  

Regards 

Shyamashree Chat t erjee (Headmistress)  

 

Highlights of the Month 

¶ ¢ŜŀŎƘŜǊΩǎ 5ŀȅ /ŜƭŜōǊŀǘƛƻƴΦ. 

¶ FA-2 and SA-1  

¶ Pre Primary ς visit to the 

Butterfly Park 

¶ Primary Activity- Garland 

Making  

¶ tǊƻǳŘ tŀǊŜƴǘΩǎ 5ŀȅ  

¶ Primary ς Visit to the 

Planetarium 

 

 Life is all about 

CHANCES and 

OPPORTUNITIES.  Never 

leave anything to 

CHANCE and never let 

an OPPORTUNITY get 

away. 

THE ISRO TEAM 

LEADERS 

K Radhakrishnan 

 M Annadurai 

S Ramakrishnan 

 SK Shivakumar: 

P Kunhikrishnan 

Chandradathan 

 AS Kiran Kumar 

MYS Prasad 

B Jayakumar:  

S Arunan 

 MS Pannirselvam: 

V Kesava Raju 

V Koteswara Rao. 
 

SCHOOL OF INDIA SALUTES THE SCIENTISTS OF INDIAN SPACE RESEARCH 

ORGANISATION FOR MAKING INDIA A PROUD NATION WORLDWIDE.  
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Children Celebrating RED DAY. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The NURSERY children are making LADYBIRDS with coconut shells. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

  The LKG & UKG children are making a LANTERN. 
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FIELD TRIP TO BUTTERFLY PARK 

 

The children of Pre-Primary visited the BUTTERFLY PARK at  Bannerghatta . 

 

  

Children enjoyed the trip.  They loved the variety of colourful butterflies 

they saw in the park.  They also enjoyed the movie on butterflies shown to 

them.        
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tǊƻǳŘ tŀǊŜƴǘǎΩ 5ŀȅ 

tǊƻǳŘ tŀǊŜƴǘǎΩ 5ŀȅ ǿŀǎ ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǘŜŘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ƻŦ ƪƛƴŘŜǊƎŀǊǘŜƴ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ƻƴ 

Saturday 20.09.2014. All the parents enjoyed the function. They were proud to 

see their wards performing beautifully. They participated very enthusiastically 

in the parent-child activity and the number game.  
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TeachersΩ Day celebration 

The students of SCHOOL OF INDIA put up a small show as a mark of respect for their 

teachers.  They presented a speech, song, skit, dance, and wonderful acrobatic stunts 

and pyramids. 

  
  

 

 


